
NJIP 2023-2024

2023 NJIP Systemic Change 
Cohort

Instructions for Applying
The New Jersey Department of Education, Offices of Special Education, in collaboration with 
the New Jersey Coalition for Inclusive Education (NJCIE) is providing long term systemic 
change assistance for developing inclusive schools.

During a three-to-five-year period, participating schools receive training and technical 
assistance on how to design and implement the inclusive practices, policies, and culture 
utilizing the Quality Indicators for Inclusive Schools. Training and technical assistance is 
provided by NJCIE for K-12 schools. More information can be found at www.njcie.org/njip

Administrators interested in having their school participate in the NJIP Systemic Change 
project need to submit a completed NJIP Commitment Application form with 
Superintendent, Special Education Director, and Principal signatures.

DUE DATE: July 30, 2023

COMMITMENT SIGN OFF:  Commitment sign off requires initials and signature by hand.
Scan and submit the completed sign off as a PDF.

INQUIRIES:  For K-12 Inquiries email fredb@njcie.org. 

EMAIL* COMPLETED APPLICATIONS TO: fredb@njcie.org
*Please do not fax or mail applications.
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